Hi Kevin, 

Your Certificates of Currency for 2017-18 are attached 

Further reading for Auspice groups as discussed: 

The CSO Insurance Program can, in certain circumstances, accommodate cover for auspice arrangements. This has the benefit of enabling unincorporated community groups with limited economic resources to access the CSO Insurance Program afforded to the CSO as the auspice body. This aims to support the unincorporated group carrying out activities that align to a CSO’s own purpose and objectives. This arrangement does not extend to incorporated groups.

Responsibility
Auspice arrangements broaden the scope of activities that are undertaken by an organisation and this in turn results in an increased level of risk that needs to be managed by your board or committee of management. Accordingly, you need to be mindful of the additional responsibility that arises from an auspice arrangement before you commit to auspice a group.
A board or committee of management which is considering entering into an auspice arrangement needs to properly consider the benefits and risks which arise from the additional activities of the unincorporated group. The board or committee of management must approve and pass by resolution that your organisation has agreed to auspice the group and its activities. If this procedure has not been followed, the auspice is invalid.
VMIA recommends that a formal agreement (eg memorandum of understanding or MOU) is agreed to and signed by both parties.

Control
For an auspice arrangement to be eligible you must be able to demonstrate that your organisation exercises sufficient control over the unincorporated group. The term ‘control’ implies financial, legal and administrative processes. If you have no (or will have no) control over the group, or if the group challenges that control, then you cannot auspice the group and the VMIA CSO Insurance Program is not available to them.
In practical terms, your organisation should be in a position to manage the risks of activities run or proposed by the unincorporated group. This would include a right to cease any activities outside your risk tolerance.
If an incident originates from an unincorporated group and is reported to VMIA, VMIA can exercise its rights to make enquiries of the administrative arrangements relating to the auspice arrangement. This can include the application of control that your organisation exercises over the unincorporated group

Hope this helps 

Thanks, 

Ana Kreso
Client Adviser
VMIA | Risk Management & Insurance
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